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12/01/2021  12:25:512020/5788/L OBJ Mike Craven I am a resident of Christchurch Hill. I am concerned about the application because if successful it would 

change the character of the street. The current wooden structures fit well into this tree-lined, leafy road. 

Replacing them with a larger metal construction would significantly alter the look of that side of the street. as 

this structure only affects Christchurch Hill itself, I believe the council should give significant weight to the 

views of Christchurch Hill¿s residents who will have to look at it every day.

11/01/2021  21:02:522020/5788/L OBJ Nicola Beauman One of the joys of living in Christchurch Hill is its rural nature (five minutes from the Northern Line stop) ¿ 

there are trees and front gardens and the east side of the road is not paved but has a pretty rural feel. 

Residents have fought hard to preserve this quality over the years. It was a huge sadness when we lost three 

oft the beautiful lime trees but generally the rural air remains. Replacing a wooden garage door with a metal 

one would destroy this in one go. We can understand that the owner wishes to instal the kind of garage door 

that is operated electronically from the car ¿ but these doors can easily be wooden, albeit they are probably 

more expensive than metal. Also please be aware that the owner of the house and garage cannot see the 

garage door and therefore has no concept of how much it impacts visually on the residents of Christchurch All. 

Please reject this application and allow Christchurch Hill to continue to enjoy its almost pastoral beauty,
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